
Lunch $5
Bingo $1/card

Line Dancing $9
Tap Dancing $6.25
Duplicate Bridge $2

Hisshin Sumi-e Art $3

The first half of the year brought a
bit of change.  In February you said
a partial “goodbye” to Suzanne
Duvall and hello to me, Suzanne
Chester or “Newzanne”.  I had very
big shoes to fill and we’re lucky to
still see Suzanne D. on occasion
and appreciative of all the help
and caring she continues to give
each of us!
I have enjoyed getting to know so
many of you and, with just a little
more time, hope to learn
everyone’s names.  You have been
a very welcoming group and I am
grateful to have found you and this
center!
It is my hope that we continue to fill
the time and spaces here at THE
PLAYERS Senior Center with new
activities, so that ALL days
Tuesday-Friday have a variety of
opportunities for everyone to enjoy
and enrich their lives. If you have a
suggestion please complete a club
application form.                                    
                                            ~ Suzanne
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July:  “Hurricane
Preparedness”; Cruise Party;
Toastmasters; Gardening
101; Chair Yoga 

August:  Experiences in
Italy; “Memory Lane Sing-a-
Long”; Tech 101; Trivia

Please do not park underneath
the drop-off canopy as this
area needs to be cleared for
our buses

We have NO assigned seats
here. Be courteous and
respectful. We are one family!

Center is CLOSED July 4th AND
July 28  through August 8thth

What has Changed Reminders

Upcoming Events

Program Fees



Susie Beer, Joan Bernesser, Teresa Bird,

Ken & Nancy Bloom, Ellena Brown, Sue

Christopher, Ruth Cinque, Linda Clark,

Mary Ellen Collins, Terry Collins, Debbie

Condit, Tanya Divinsky, Susie Dondero,

Barbara & John Gorry, Mary Graf, Mary

Ann Graham, Billie Hancock, Dorothy

Heimke, Valerie Herrick, Barb Jansen,

Selma Jansen, Raquel Katz, Patti

Kotchkowski, Mary Ann LaFera, Bruce

Larson, Marilyn Loschiavo, Angie

Maisenberger, Linda & Russell

McCormack, Kathy Nightingale, Sandra

Ortega, Leslie Patterson, Marie

Petterson, Steve Pierson, Thelma

Rueppell, Mary Ann Saunders, Joyce

Scott, Jackie Stevens, Paul Sunwoo,

Susan Van DeWater, Barb Vozel, John &

Sonia Warriner, Judy Weber, Steven

Wilson, Debbie Wright, and Victor

Zagaria

   We are SO happy you’re here!!!

Welcome New Members! The shortest d
istance between new

friends is a 
smile.

The only way to havea friend is to be one.

Friendship is the golden thread that
ties the heart of all the world.

Ballroom Basics Began (Fridays)

Designated Space for Puzzle Board

Purchase of Additional Art Supplies 

Carpet Replacement Initiative

Creation of Club Application Form

Purchase of Photo Printer

Reorganization of Board Games

Table Cover Replacements

Tai Chi Resumed with Dennis

Chair Exercise Continues with Steve

Plans for Fall Boat Cruise

Happenings....



A look back.....







Nonagenarian &

Centenarian Luncheon



"Youth is the gift of
 nature, 

but age is a work of art."



It was our honor 
to honor you...

You are aMAZing!



Volunteers don’t get paid 

because they are

 worthless..
.

but because they are

priceless!

We       Ours!


